
Millicent Community Learning Centre opened their doors to                                      

adult learners within the community with the Skills for                                               

Support Work in Aged Care and Disability course. Facilitated                                      

by Limestone Coast Training, this course gave students the opportunity to gain valu-

able foundation skills before they transition into Certificate III in Individual Support, 

commencing in Millicent on the 30th of April. For anyone interested in studying the 

Certificate III in Individual Support Ageing, a compulsory information session will be 

held 9am on the 2nd of April at Boneham aged care services. Further enquiries to 

Limestone Coast Training 8762 0016. 

Conservation and Land Management Students 

have been working with Kathy Bell and Julie 

Bevan engaging in propagation activities at 

the Millicent Community Learning Centre. 

Practical sessions were held at the School 

nursery and the Meeting Place Garden where 

students gained skills in propagation, native 

seed collecting, recognising plants, soils, re-

vegetation restoration and conservation. 

In week 6 students had the opportunity to visit the Naracoorte 

caves as part of the wellbeing program. Students took part in a 

tour of the cave, where they caught a glimpse of long extinct 

animal life through fossilised skeletons, and a glorious display 

of stalagmites and stalactites. After a picnic lunch students en-

gaged in a number of outdoor bonding and confidence building 

activities before returning to the MCLC.  

The Millicent Community Learning Centre would 

like to acknowledge the ongoing support from local busi-

ness. 

  

It’s about to get cold! 

Do you have an idea for a hoodie?  

Our SRC are working to design a MCLC 

hoodie and need your support. If you 

would like to  submit your design , please 

speak to one of our SRC representatives.  


